BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning Sunday December 1st  2024 
Priest on duty Sunday:    Fr. Jerry Keane 087 - 2844649

SUNDAY, December 1st Mass at 11.00 a.m.
FRIDAY, December 6th Mass at 7.30 p.m.  First Friday Mass 
SUNDAY, December 8th Mass at 11.00 a.m. will be offered for:

· Tommy Madden, Kilgarvan, Ballylongford

· Noel Keane, Dromerin and deceased members of the Keane family

· Chrissie Nolan, Loughanes whose anniversary occurs at this time

SUNDAY COLLECTION:   Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €565.00.  We thank you for your generosity and we thank those who took up the collection.

DIOCESAN COLLECTION:  Today’s collection is for Youth Services.

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Please pray for the soul of Pamela Dowling, Coolard who died recently and whose funeral took place here on Thursday.  May she rest in peace.
SAINT VINCENT de PAUL:  The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul will hold a church gate collection on Sunday, December 8th.  Please give what you can.  Thank you.
MEETING:  At the moment, all the parishes in the Diocese are undertaking what is termed, a mapping exercise. This will indicate what groups are active in the parishes and outline what each group does.
A meeting of all these groups will take place in the club rooms, Coolard on Wednesday evening next, December 4th at 7.30 p.m.  It will also be an opportunity to thank everyone for the great work they do.
Accordingly, we urge you to attend.
BBF COFFEE MORNING:  The annual Ballydonoghue  Bardic Festival  Coffee Morning takes place on Saturday next, December  7th, at the GAA Clubrooms,  Coolard. Time: 11.00am - 1.00pm. Great raffle prizes. Come along and meet the neighbours. Everyone welcome.
CHRISTMAS MARKET:  Christmas Fair and Fundraiser on Sunday, 8th December from 11am-5pm in Ballybunion at Scoil Íosagáin with the help of the Parents Association. They are bringing the best handmade & local gifts to you.

CHRISTMAS CHORAL NIGHT:  St Joseph’s Secondary School Choral Night Wed 4th Dec 7.30pm St John's Church Ballybunion. Tickets €15 each. Tickets available at the Secondary School, Cahill’s Supervalu, The Marine & Joyce’s Shop.

VACANCY FOR PASTORAL CENTRE SECRETARY:  Applications are invited for the position of a part -time secretary with experience in Microsoft Office and general office duties. Closing date for applications is 5 pm on Friday Dec 6th. For further information, please see www.dioceseofkerry.ie

PARISH OFFICE:    The Parish Office at the Presbytery is open Friday 09.15 -13.15. 

Please note our new office phone number is 087 – 6538782. The old phone number is no longer in use.

